
National Jersey Wooly Rabbit Club Memorial Scholarship  

Youth Scholarship Application  
  

Up to two Scholarships will be awarded in the amount of $1,000. Applications are due by April 1st. Please answer all 

the questions completely. Applications need to be typed in a separate document with questions answered in a narrative  

format. Send application by email to the NJWRC President njwrcpresident@gmail.com and Secretary at 

njwrcsecretary@gmail.com. You will receive confirmation that the application was received.   

  

Scholarship Recipients:   

• Must be a member of the NJWRC for a minimum of the last two (2) years.   

• Must be completing high school in the same year as applying for the scholarship.   

• Must be planning on attending a college, trade school, or other type of post-secondary education in the same 

year, and plan to use the funds for school expenses.   

• May only be awarded the NJWRC memorial scholarship one time.   

• Submit a completed application to the committee no later than April 1st of the year that the scholarship is to be 

awarded.   

• Include two (2) letters of reference.  The letters can be from a school official (teachers), 4H or FFA advisors, etc. 

Please include in the letter how this person knows you. These letters can be submitted separately to Alex 

Williams at njwrcsecretary@gmail.com. In the email subject line, type scholarship application.   

  

Please answer all of the following questions:   

• Name   

• Address   

• Home phone   

• Cell phone   

• E-Mail address   

  

Academic information:   

• High school attended   

• Graduation date   

• Grade point average   

• What are your top two (2) subjects (favorite) in school?   

• What college / trade school do you plan on attending?   

• Have you selected a major or course of study?   

• What are your educational goals? Please write a paragraph or more on your goals and how you decided on this 

choice.   

  

Other information to include:   

• In what ways has raising rabbits made a difference in your life, or helped you with your educational goals?   
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• How long have you been raising rabbits?   

• What successes have you had in raising and showing rabbits?   

• Are you in 4H or FFA?   

• Do you raise any other animals? If Yes what species?   

• Do you have any other hobbies, participate in sports, or belong to any other clubs?   

• Tell us anything else about yourself that you think we might be interested in.   
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